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Traffic Advisory   

 

Overnight Closure for Missouri Avenue 
Las Cruces, NM 

 
Las Cruces: The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) along with FNF 
Construction will need to continue with their overnight closures at the intersections of Triviz 
Drive, Don Roser Drive and Missouri Ave.  
 
The closures are necessary in order for Bixby Electric to proceed with the installation of the 
electrical lines for the new traffic signalization that will be placed at these intersections.  
 
The work scheduled for Missouri Ave at Triviz Dr and Don Roser Dr will be as follows: 

• Wednesday July 29 at 8:00 pm until 6:00 am on Thursday July 30, 2015 
• Thursday July 30 at 8:00 pm until 6:00 am Friday July 31, 2015  

  
FNF will continue with their daily operations on I-25 and bridge work around the southbound 
overpass. Motorists will encounter lane restrictions on I-25 for north and southbound traffic.  
 
The NMDOT and FNF Construction will also be communicating with certain private businesses 
and owners regarding work needed on driveway entrances in the upcoming weeks. Businesses 
and owners will be notified of this work along with a press release to follow with additional 
information regarding dates and times of the work. 
 

### 
 
For information regarding this project contact Ryan Tafoya, NMDOT District One Project  
Manager at (575) 525-7313 ryan.tafoya@state.nm.us, or Bridget Spedalieri, NMDOT at (575) 
525-7340 bridget.spedalieri@state.nm.us . 
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